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July has been another great month for REVIVED with fourteen patients randomised. Recruitment has 
really picked up over the past few months and your efforts in making this happen are greatly appreciated.     

Special congratulations go to Golden Jubilee and St Thomas’ hospital who both hit major milestones this 
month. Golden Jubilee recruited their 25th patient and St Thomas’ recruited their 50th patient. These are 
amazing achievements. Well done and a huge thank you to the fantastic teams at both sites. 

Our other star recruiter this month has been Belfast Victoria Hospital with two patients. Belfast have also 
joined St Thomas’, Royal Bournemouth and Manchester Royal Infirmary in being one of the sites to 
randomise a patient four months in a row, which is a great achievement. Well done to Mark Spence, Lana 
Dixon, Patricia  Glover and the rest of the team.  

It is just a one page newsletter this month as it is the summer. Next month normal newsletter service will 
resume and will feature a piece from the St Thomas’ nurses and the recruitment strategies that have 
helped them reach 50 patients in 36 months. We hope you are all having a great summer! 

Contact information 
Website: http://revived.LSHTM.ac.uk              Tel: +44 (0)20 7927 2723                               Fax: +44 (0)20 7927 2189 

    Email: revived@LSHTM.ac.uk  /  rebecca.matthews@LSHTM.ac.uk 
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